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One Week Only. 

Please send a copy of the notice to the Conservation Commission. 

Please Bill and send a copy of the notice to: 
 

 

GLM Engineering, Inc. 

19 Exchange Street 

Holliston, MA 01746 

508-429-1100 

 

 

 

 TOWN OF WALPOLE 
      NOTICE OF INTENT  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 PUBLIC HEARING 

 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40, 

the Wetlands Protection Act, and the Town of Walpole Wetlands Protection 

Bylaw, notice is hereby given of the intent of David Wakefield for proposed 

construction of a residential subdivision “Nichols Pond Lane” with road, 

drainage, utilities and grading, located at A2 Washington Street.  Plans are 

on file at the Conservation Commission office. The public hearing on the 

above matter will be held in the Walpole Town Hall, 135 School Street on 

September 27, 2017 beginning at 7:15 p.m.  All interested persons are 

requested to be present. 
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